
 

 

 

 

Example phone call to your Congressman/woman’s office 

when supporting Ally’s Act, H.R. 5485 

 

 

Hello! I am calling today to ask Congressman or 

Congresswoman X for support on co-sponsoring a bill that 

was recently introduced. This bill is referred to as H.R. 

5485 and is called Ally's Act. Ally’s Act will help 

thousands of children (just like mine) and adults (just like 

me) be able to obtain hearing devices called bone 

anchored hearing aids and cochlear implants through 

private insurance providers as these hearing devices are 

often denied coverage. Children ages zero to age five 

need to hear as their speech and language skills develop 

and adults need to be given the opportunity to hear 

throughout life. Please help support Ally’s Act requiring 

insurance providers to cover these critical and life-altering 

devices which will allow children and adults with hearing 

loss the opportunity to live healthy and fulfilling lives. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


